
PROTECTING VOTING RIGHTS IN SAN JUAN COUNTY

“In recent weeks, ACLU 
of Utah poll monitors 
spotted documents at 
polling locations that 
advocate a position that 
voters should vote in 
favor of the ballot 
proposition. The polling 
locations are in Bluff, 
Montezuma Creek and 
Monument Valley.”

Questions arise over 
November 5 election
October 29, 2019
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“Last week, ACLU poll monitors at 
early voting locations discovered 
copies of a letter to the editor of the 
San Juan Record newspaper outlining 
support for Proposition 10, a ballot 
initiative that would form a study 
committee to recommend changes to 
the county’s form of government.”

Potential electioneering by San Juan County 
clerk adds controversy to already heated 
special election
October 23, 2019 “But the county may have failed to 

adequately notify Navajo voters 
about it, according to Niki 
Venugopal, a voting outreach 
coordinator with the American Civil 
Liberties Union of Utah.

Venugopal visited communities in 
San Juan County on the Navajo 
Nation earlier this month to 
determine whether the county has 
violated a legal settlement it made 
with the ACLU last year.”

San Juan County May 
Have Failed To Notify 
Navajo Residents About 
Election, ACLU Says
October 17, 2019
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